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Handing Over Ceremony of 

‘The Project for Construction of Classroom Building and Student Dormitory  

for Tenakoga Primary School’ 

 

   On 14th May, 2019, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction of Classroom 

Building and Student Dormitory for Tenakoga Primary School’ was held at Tenakoga District 

in Guadalcanal Province. The ceremony was attended by approximately 500 people including 

Ambassador Shigeru Toyama, Head teacher of Tenakoga Primary School and Premier of 

Guadalcanal Province. 

    The Government of Japan supported the school through grant assistance amounting to 

US＄88,917(SBD$685,439) for the construction of classroom building(double-story with 6 

classrooms) and two dormitories for the purpose of solving their dilapidated facilities. 

With this project, the students will be able to receive basic education and improve the 

learning skills. The school is also expected to accept more students who live far away and 

increase student enrollment. 

    Ambassador Toyama said in his remarks, ‘I am pleased that this project has been 

completed successfully. I hope the facilities will be remembered as a symbol of the 

friendship between the people of Japan and Solomon Islands for many years to come.’ The 

head teacher appreciated all the support by the Government and People of Japan and appealed 

the importance of education to the parents and children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New classroom building 

 

New student dormitory 

 

During the ceremony 

 

Handing over keys of facilities 

 


